
Canceled

Notice of Public Meeting of the Clean and Beautiful Commission 

Pursuant to A.R.S. §38-431.02, notice is hereby given to the members of the Clean and Beautiful 
Commission of the City of Yuma and to the general public that the Clean and Beautiful Commission 
will hold a meeting open to the public on August 29, 2023, in the Public Works Building at 3:00 P.M. 

155 West 14TH Street, Yuma, AZ 

I. Call to Order

II. Administrative Items – Roll Call

A. Approval of minutes……………………………………………………Discussion/Action

III. New Business

A. Call to the Public

B. Commissioner Updates…………………………………………………………. Discussion

1. Add East Main Canal Subcommittee (Chairman LaVann)

2. Revise and Finalize 5-Year Plan (Chairman LaVann)

C. Subcommittees………………………………………………………………….…Discussion

1. Promotion and Marketing Subcommittee

2. Beautification Award Subcommittee

3. Adopt-a-Street Subcommittee

IV. Staff Updates
A. Clean & Beautiful Annual Report Presentation to City Council (Director, Joel 

Olea)
V. Future Agenda Items

B. City of Yuma staff Yuma See Click Fix Presentation
VI. Good of the Order
VII. Adjourn




